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Dear parents and carers,
After a very short half term, the school will close today for the February Half 
Term Holiday. We have achieved a large amount over the last few weeks, and it 
has been a pleasure to see the development of pupils’ knowledge, skills and 
understanding across all of our classes. I have been particularly impressed with 
how well our new Early Education intake have settled into life at school, a big 
well done to each and every one of them!
I had the pleasure of hearing the success of Lily Williams, Oscar Lloyd-Adams and 
Hunter Scott in raising over £1200 for a charity supporting young people with 
cancer. Well done indeed! 
With school being closed next week, email addresses, Class DoJo and phones will 
not be monitored. We look forward to welcoming pupils back to school on 
Monday 19th February 2024.    Diolch,  Mr Hatwood.
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With respect, friendship and care, we learn here and succeed anywhere

Breakfast and Teatime Club / Holiday Club
Bookings for Breakfast and Teatime Club for next week close at 10am
on a Friday for the next week. We are pleased to announce that our
capacity across the setting has now increased meaning we can cater
for up to 100 children across the site in Breakfast, Teatime and
Holiday Club.
Bookings must be made online using the online booking and
payment system and payment must be made at the time of
booking, unless using the 30 Hour Childcare offer to pay for your
child’s place. Staff will be completing final matching of payments
weekly on Friday just after 10am and any payments not received will
result in bookings being cancelled. These will not be able to be
rebooked. Bookings for the first week back close at 10am this
morning, late bookings will not be accepted.

Tennis Festival – Dosbarth Beaumaris
Pupils from Dosbarth Beaumaris enjoyed the tennis festival in Wrexham earlier this week. They behaved
very well and developed their skills well!
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Our Value of the Half Term is ‘Courage’

”let your light shine before others, that they may see your good deeds and glorify your Father in 
Heaven.” Matthew 5:16

Library Visit - Reception
Our Reception pupils enjoyed another regular visit to the library this week. They shared a story, took part in 
some activities and changed their books – well done Reception!

School Admissions
Applications to join our Early Education provision in April 2024 for
those pupils who turn three during the Spring Term are now open,
please contact playgroup@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk for further
information.

Applications for admission into Nursery in September 2024 are also
open and will close over the Half Term Holiday. Please do contact the
school if you require any support with regard to Nursery admissions.

Our Playgroup has a couple of vacant places, but these are going fast!
Please contact playgroup@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk for further
information.

The Governing Body will be making Reception offers in line with the
Local Authority Offer Day on 16th April 2024.

We look forward to welcoming you to our school family

mailto:playgroup@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk
mailto:playgroup@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk
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Glan Llyn – Blwyddyn 5
Our Year 5 pupils have had a great time at Glan Llyn this week. They have visited the Urdd Centre with other Year
5 pupils from across our cluster. This is part of our work to strengthen transition and to help pupils to build wider
friendship groups as they reach the point in time for them to start thinking about secondary school. We would
like to thank the staff who accompanied them on this visit and gave up their own time to make this possible.
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Blwyddyn 3 & 4 – Expressive Arts
Pupils in Year 3 and 4 have been busy continuing their unit of work on Rainforests this week. As well as
exploring the work of John Dyer they have created some fantastic visual responses to their unit of work
at home – well done Year 3 and 4!
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Safer Internet Day 2024
Our Digital Leaders spent time across our Foundation Learning classes this week helping our younger pupils to
learn about being safe online. Pupils asked some brilliant questions and our older pupils acted as real role
models, well done indeed!

Blwyddyn 1 & 2 – Health & Wellbeing
As part of their work in Health and Wellbeing, pupils have been busy taste testing and then designing a healthy
lunchbox.!
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Nursery – Miss Williams 99% 0 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Parker 98% 0 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Speed 96% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Mort 91% 2 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Coombes 96% 2 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Wright 95% 2 sessions

Year 3 – Mrs Baker 93% 0 sessions

Year 3/4 – Miss Sedgwick 99% 3 sessions

Year 4 – Mrs Shelmerdine 94% 1 session

Year 5 – Mr Holmes 96% 0 sessions

Year 6 – Mr Szymura 94% 1 session

Year 6 – Miss Jones 96% 0 sessions

Whole School 96% 11 sessions
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Attendance and Punctuality
We are now tracking punctuality using the electronic sign in system and have written to parents/carers
where concerns exist. We have seen a big improvement in punctuality this week, with a reduction in
sessions late to school. Let’s keep the focus up on getting to school on time!

Careers and Work Related Education 
As part of the Curriculum for Wales it is important that all pupils learn about
careers available within certain sectors. All year groups will focus on introducing
careers within their topic lessons. To make this authentic, we would like to ask
parents / carers if they would be willing to talk to children about their career or
job role and what it entails.
If you would be willing to share your experiences with the children about your
role, please complete the following questionnaire. If you know someone else who
might be able to help, please can you share the following link:
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ug4_TzS3ZEGUCRtgHRR5
k0640nsM13xOloISiB5-G1FUN0NSSkU3QURMNDFXNVhJRlNHRzdOQTJWRS4u

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DUg4_TzS3ZEGUCRtgHRR5k0640nsM13xOloISiB5-G1FUN0NSSkU3QURMNDFXNVhJRlNHRzdOQTJWRS4u&data=05%7C02%7CHeadteacher%40allsaints-pri.wrexham.sch.uk%7C552987566eda4ac67d4108dc103c81b6%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638403099256952201%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OrUSQsK4NijuAmdqlx1Yw%2F37Nu%2FGg5o%2BHC5KQvZ5uR0%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DUg4_TzS3ZEGUCRtgHRR5k0640nsM13xOloISiB5-G1FUN0NSSkU3QURMNDFXNVhJRlNHRzdOQTJWRS4u&data=05%7C02%7CHeadteacher%40allsaints-pri.wrexham.sch.uk%7C552987566eda4ac67d4108dc103c81b6%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638403099256952201%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OrUSQsK4NijuAmdqlx1Yw%2F37Nu%2FGg5o%2BHC5KQvZ5uR0%3D&reserved=0

